
Demonstrate that your company is committed to helping keep resin pellets, 
flakes and powder out of the environment. 

OPERATION CLEAN SWEEP® (OCS) is an international program designed 
to prevent resin pellets, flakes and powder loss and help keep pellets out of 
the marine environment. Every segment of the plastics industry has a role 
to play — including resin producers, transporters, bulk terminal operators, 
plastics processors and recyclers — by implementing good housekeeping and 
containment practices. Spilled pellets, flakes and powder can make their way 
into local waters and eventually end up in our oceans where they create both a 
litter problem and a threat to sea life. Reducing such loss can only be achieved 
with your help. When you take the pledge and implement the OCS program, the 
environment wins and so does your company.

Pledging will help strengthen your company’s:

 ● Contribution to preserving water quality 
and wildlife

 ● Compliance with federal, state, provincial and municipal regulations

 ● Employee health and safety

 ● Operational efficiency

 ● Financial bottom line

 ● Reputation in the community

Visit OPCLEANSWEEP.ORG to learn more about Operation Clean Sweep® 

and for tools that can help your company work towards Zero Pellet Loss.

TAKE THE PLEDGE:

Companies that manufacture
or handle plastic pellets, flakes
and powder.

Organizations (for profit or 
nonprofit companies; incorporated 
trade associations; and 
unincorporated coalitions) that do 
not qualify for partnership (i.e., 
donot manufacture or handle 
resin pellets, flakes or powder) 
but support the efforts of OCS to 
prevent pellet, flake and powder in 
the environment. 

HOW TO 
PARTICIPATE
TWO LEVELS

2. Supporters.

1. Partners. 

Keep plastics pellets in check. 


